
 

              

                                              

                      
               
 
      
 

     Please be respectful and quiet for those praying before Mass as you 
enter the sanctuary. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
                                        

                             Readings for November 22, 2020  
 
                                    Reading 1:     Ezekiel 34:11-12, 15-17 
                                    Reading 2:    1 Corinthians 15:20-26, 28 
                                    Gospel:          Matthew 25:31-46 
.                  
Daily Readings- can be found on our webpage at: 
https://stedwardpulaski.org 

 
Donations – If you are not yet attending Mass, please mail your regular 
donations to St. Edward’s Catholic Church, PO Box 1670, Pulaski, VA 
24301 
  

                     Don’t forget to get your flu shot!!!! 
 

 
  
 
Prayer List-  Mike Malloy, Pete Capaldini, Rosanna Vallo, Tim 
Kimbleton, Doug Waldrop, Carol Luttrell, Brenda Lee, Brenda 
McLawhorn, Paul Bennett, Joy McComb, John Balconi, John McNair, 
Sharon & Jerry Dalton 
(Please contact Stan Stanley if you have additions or deletions)  
 
Thanksgiving Baskets-Instead of non-perishable goods, we are asking 
for monetary donations this year.  There will be a basket at the back of 
the church for you to put in your donation.  If you are not attending Mass, 
please mail yours in as soon as possible. 
 

Names for Memorial Book- If you would like to add names of 
family/friends for November to the memorial book for the souls of the 
faithful departed please bring them on a sheet of paper or send names to 
Gaby Stanley.   
 

Website- Our Church web page is updated each week with the Bulletin 

and Father Bernie’s Homily for the week.  

   

 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Covid Tip of the Week- Talk with people you trust about your concerns 

and how you are feeling. 

       Wearing a mask is a health issue not a political one. 

Be Safe! 

Happy November 
Birthdays! 

            
Tim Taylor  Nov.   1 
Carol Brandau  Nov.   8 
Thomas Tedesco Nov. 11 
Melinda Epperley Nov. 12 
Leigh Ann Owen Nov. 13 
Megan Talbert  Nov. 19 
Marty White  Nov. 28 
Haley Rakes  Nov. 28 
 
  
  
 
 
 

      Collection November 8, 2020 
 

Regular Collection  $  489.00 
Thanksgiving Baskets  $    30.00     
Attendance                         29 
                 
     
      
                                          
 
 
  
 
 
Respect for Life  $     75.00       

           56  in attendance 

      November 15, 2020  

       33nd Sunday in Ordinary Times 

  

th – First Sunday of Lent 
Matthew 28:17 

 
 

November 22, 2020  Ministers 

Usher             TBA 
Lector                            John Balconi 
Commentator               Dan Grubb 

Happy Anniversary 

Danny & Michele Coalson  Nov. 25 

Father Bernie      Nov. 28 
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Letter to the Parishions of St. Edward’s 

 

Dear brothers and sisters, 
 
This year marks the toughest and most uncertain time for many of us 
due to the pandemic. Coping with COVID-19 during the past months has 
forced us to make several changes in our lives affecting our work, our 
daily routines and even our interactions with one another. With the rising 
case count and with no cure or vaccine ready, it feels impossible to 
maintain any sense of optimism about the future. 
 
But despite all the trials and difficulties, may we remain steadfast in faith. 
God is with us and will never abandon us. It is important for us to anchor 
our hearts in the hope that we have in Jesus Christ. Let us intensify our 
prayers to God that He may give us the strength to face the uncertainties 
we are dealing with right now. Let no day pass without asking God to put 
an end to this pandemic that afflicts our communities. May God bring 
healing to those who are sick and strengthen and protect those who care 
for them. May He heal us too from our fears which prevents us from 
helping one another. 
 
I would like to personally thank you for you are the visible sign of God’s 
kindness and generosity especially during this time. Your presence, your 
ministry, and your support keep our parish going. Your generosity is not 
only helping us meet our operating needs but also provide the necessary 
resources for our various ministries. 
 
I miss our fellowship and look forward to the time when things return to 
normal. We will gather once again as children of God to praise, worship, 
and receive Him in sacraments. 
 
You are always in my daily prayers. 
 
Fr. Bernie 

 

 

 

 

 


